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This is nothing but another attempt at government overreach based on someone's 

vague concept of a perceived need. The government needs to work within its existing 

and extensive budget, not continue to reach into the pockets of its hardworking 

taxpayers. Why is it necessary to establish yet another administrative body to 

determine how to spend more money that taxpayers can't afford to give? Who 

decides what personal property (tangible and intangible) is subject to this new tax 

and how do they propose it will be reported?  Personal property, I might add, that is 

bought and paid for by taxpayers with their AFTER TAX dollars, e.g., money the 

government lets taxpayers keep after they've taken their cut?  This is an absurd 

proposal that needs to be stopped now. 


